
 

  
 

Board Meeting 
 

Wednesday, June 1 

7:00 p.m. 
 

 

In Attendance: 

 

Pastor Matt Dressler 

Pastor Dave Kirsch 

 

Gary Clow 

Sandra Clow 

Tanya McLaren 

 

Mac Heuser 

Cam Witt  

Mandy Banman   

 

 

1. Pastor Matt opened the meeting with scripture reading and prayer  

 

2. Tanya gave a Finance Report 

 

3. Mac gave a report on the CCS/MTC Partnership 

 

4. Pastor Matt distributed Summer and Early Fall Schedule 

 
5. Discussion: 

- Mac and Matt will write a letter re property tax exemption 

- Matt will move the “Town Hall” meeting / BBQ to mid-July 

- Pastor Appreciation will take place the last Sunday in October  

- Sunday services will return to 10:00 a.m. beginning this summer  

 

6. Pastor Dave closed in prayer 

 

 Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 


